
Sent: Wednesday, 8 May 2024 11:42 am 
To: Luke Archer 
Subject: Copy of Meridian responses to Q9-12 - 1427479 - 

1427509_Redacted(1428019.1).pdf 
Attachments: Copy of Meridian responses to Q9-12 - 1427479 - 

1427509_Redacted(1428019.1).pdf 

 
Hi Luke, 
As mentioned at our catch-up today, attached is Meridian’s redacted response to some of the questions 
we asked for the information request (released to the OIA requestor currently but not published yet). 
Meridian were happy for me to share the redacted version with you.  
  
Also here is the link to the 2023 investment survey – refer to the intro slides (esp the last para on pg 3) 
and also slides 6-9: 
https://www.ea.govt.nz/documents/4414/Generation_Investment_Survey_-_2023_update.pdf 
  
Julia 


